April 17, 1936

Mr. James F. Callahan, Secy.,
Hillsdale Kiwanis Club,
78 Spring Street,
Hillsdale, Michigan.

Dear Secretary:

The Kiwanis Club of Coldwater extends a cordial and hearty invitation to each and every member of the Hillsdale Club, and their Kiwaniqueens, to meet with us on Tuesday evening, May 12, the first anniversary of the presentation of the Kiwanis Charter to the Coldwater Club.

Dinner will be served at seven o'clock, followed by a very interesting program, after which there will be a dance in the ballroom.

Will you kindly let us know by the Friday or Saturday preceding that date how many we may expect? Address me at 110 Marshall St., Coldwater.

Very cordially,

Secretary.